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NOTICE 

The highly transmissible COVID-19 Delta variant is spreading throughout the nation at an 
alarming rate.  As a result, the CDC is recommending that vaccinated and unvaccinated 

personnel wear a facemask indoors while in public if you live or work in a substantial or high 
transmission area.  Oakland County is currently classified as a substantial transmission area.  The 

City has reinstated mask requirements for all employees while indoors. The mask requirement 
also applies to all board and commission members as well as the public attending public 

meetings.     
 

Committee Members:  Steve Quintal (Chair); Bill Roberts, Doug Fehan, Amy Pohlod, 
Glenn Ceresnie, Ron Rea 
 
Staff:  Sean Kammer, BSD Executive Director; Lauren Wood, DPS; Carrie Laird, DPS; 
Brendan McGaughey, DPS 
 
 
AGENDA 

 
1. Worry Free Installation of Holiday Barrels and Birch Sticks 
2. Other items 

 
 
 
Next meeting - Tuesday, November 9, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. 


